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No. AIBSNLEA/CHQ/CMD/2007-08


    Dated 17-12-2007

To

Shri Kuldeep Goyal,


Chairman-cum-Managing Director,


BSNL, New Delhi- 110001

Sub: 
Sanction/creation of new posts of PPS in the field offices - regarding

We would like to draw your kind attention to the recent creation of man power plan for the period 2005-2007 wherein only six posts of PPSs are sanctioned in BSNL Corporate Office. Most of the PS and Sr. PSs working in Circle offices are stagnating in the present grade with longer duration of service due the absence of further career advancement i.e. neither horizontal nor vertical. The numbers of PPS sanctioned posts are very minimal to remove the existing stagnation in the cadre. The seniors are most sufferers and there is         a strong and complete resentment amongst the Senior PSs in this regard. The creation of the posts of PPS was also considered long back by the then Director (HRD) to remove stagnation by way of sanction/creation PPS posts and utilizing their services with the CGMs/PGMs/HAGs level officers in the field offices. The need for the creation of PPSs posting with CGMs/HAGs and PGMs has been necessitated directly due to tremendous pressure in workload as well as the varied nature of work which these officers are required to carry out.


It is, therefore, requested to kindly intervene in the matter so that the posts of PPs are sanctioned / created with HAG level officers in field offices at the earliest to remove the stagnation in PA/PS cadres.
         With kind regards,

Yours Sincerely
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(Prahlad Rai)

General Secretary
Copy to:-

1. Shri Gopal Das, Director (HRD), BSNL, New Delhi-110001

